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CLOTHING OUR KIDS (COK) – APRIL 20 

CARL M. FREEMAN COMPANIES MAKES A VISIT TO THE COK 

VOLUNTEER CENTER 
CONTACT: kblouin@clothingourkids.com; 302-864-KIDS (5437) 

 

On April 19th COK Volunteer Grant Committee Chair Peter Thomas (pictured below on the right) 

hosted a meeting at the Volunteer Center with Christi Davis (left in the photo) the Lifestyle Manager 

for the Carl M. Freeman Companies to discuss our grant application with the Freeman Foundation. 

COK Volunteer President Bob Blouin was also present to answer questions and provide 

background information. Christi is new to the Freeman Foundation and was interested in learning 

about COK and what we actually do for the Sussex County school kids most in need. We welcome 

Christi back anytime to observe COK’s efforts and talk about future funding opportunities.  

 

Established in 1960, the Carl M. Freeman Foundation commits its time, talent and treasure to 

facilitate, support and promote innovative community based leadership and giving.  They seek to 

honor their founders’ legacies and passions by endorsing excellence and leveraging resources. 

Generally, donations are limited to communities where the customers, employees and vendors of 

Carl M. Freeman Companies work, live and play. COK is sincerely grateful for the ongoing support 

of the Freeman Foundation to help clothe the Sussex County school kids in need. 

 

 

 

As Founder Mary Rio said: “It’s not just about new clothes, it’s about a 

new life.” 


